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April is the Month of the Military Child and during this month, Hunt Military 

Communities celebrates the youngest members of our communities. Military 

children, often make some of the most significant sacrifices moving from state 

to state, school to school, and having parents deployed for long periods of time. 

We are proud to acknowledge and support the tremendous strength and 

resiliency of our military children, along with the sacrifices. This year, for the 

third time, we are hosting our Hunt Little Heroes program. Encourage your 

children to share stories of how they have been a hero and positive in-uence in 

their community. Applicants are asked to submit a 300-word essay, or a video 

telling their “Hero Story.” All applicants will receive a complimentary Hunt Little 

Heroes cape, mask and challenge coin. Three winners will receive cash prizes 

and matching donations to the charity of their choice. For more information 

please visit https://www.huntheroesfoundaiton.org.com. From all of us here at 

HMC, thank you for your service and sacrifices. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Brian Stann  

President & Chief Executive Officer  

Hunt Military Communities   

 

 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

Weapons & Firearms 

Weapons, firearms and ammunition may be retained in Antelope 

Ridge homes provided that the weapons and firearms are properly 

safeguarded. All Antelope Ridge residents must abide by city/county/

state laws. Misuse, brandishing, discharging or irresponsible handling 

of a weapon by a resident, family member or guest will not be 

tolerated and will result in the termination of residency.  

Contact Us: 

321 Hunt Dr. Box Elder, SD 57719 

Phone: 605.791.3181 • Fax: 605.791.3176 

Facebook: @AntelopeRidge 

Ask About Our Reserved Parking! 

SAVE THE DATES 
 
 

4/18—4/22: Bulk Trash 
 

4/15: Easter Egg Hunt @ the Park 4pm 
 

For all Trash Pickup, please have your  
bins out to the curb by 7:00 am 

Tanya Strout —Housekeeper 

 
Two Fun Facts: Spunky and Energetic! 
 
What she loves about her job: She enjoys 
the daily challenges and always being the 
best she can be!  

Employee Spotlight 

NOTICE TO VACATE 

Planning to move at the end of your lease?  Per your lease and the 

SCRA, you must provide a minimum 30-day notice, which is effective 

the first of the following month and you are responsible for that 

month...even if your lease has already expired!  If you’re planning to 

move, please contact your Leasing Specialist to set up a Notice to 

Vacate appointment before the end of the month.   


